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Funding Agreement 
We are delighted to inform you that the 
Regional Schools Commissioner has now 
approved our funding agreement 
allowing the school to proceed to 
opening as scheduled in September 
2018.  

The Academy and REAch2 are very 
happy to have achieved another 
milestone in this exciting journey of 
creating a brand new school for Oulton. 
We now look forward to seeing the final 
stages of the build take shape over the 
summer months.  

Name Our Mascot! 

The Limes now has a new mascot!  But our furry 
friend needs a name.  Weôve had lots of suggestions 
on Facebook and Twitter and weôd love to hear your 
ideas! 

You can suggest your name on our social media posts 
or in person at our Family Day on 26th May.  We will 
then be asking our four REAch2 judges to pick their 
favourites to go forward to a social media poll where 

you can vote for the final 
name. 

Once we have a name, 
our new friend will get a 
dedicated Twitter feed 
for sharing adventures 
and learning challenges! 

Watch this space!! 
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The building continues 
to progress really well.  
Weôre loving the colours 
in the hall and on the 
side of the building! 

We are delighted to 
share that we have 
appointed Mrs Sarah 
Burgoyne to the post of 
Early Years Phase 
Leader.  Mrs Burgoyne 
will also teach Reception 
and will be part of our 
Senior Leadership Team 
at The Limes. 

Currently teaching in 
Norfolk, Mrs Burgoyne is an experienced 
Early Years teacher, has led Early Years 
in previous schools and is an Early Years 
Moderator.  Early Years is her passion 
and she is a strong believer in learning 
through play and meeting the needs of 
individual children. 

Mrs Burgoyne loves to dance outside of 
school and enjoys taking part in local 
shows. She also often takes different 
clubs after school. In her previous 
schools she has taken many dance clubs 
which have led to the children performing 
on stage in theatres, choir clubs which 
have led to performances in various 
concerts, recorder clubs and even a spot 
of cookery. 

We know that children and parents will 
love her infectious enthusiasm and 
energy and we know she will be a great 
asset to The Limes team!    

Meet the Staff! 

Date Time Venue Event 

Saturday 

26th May 

10.00am -
2.00pm 

Oulton  
Community 
Centre 

Family Day 

Tuesday 

12th June 

9.30am -
11.30am 

Gunton  
Primary 
Academy 

StayônôPlay 

Thursday 

28th June 
1pm-3pm 

The Limes 
Site 

VIP Tour!* 

Sunday  

8th July 

10.00am-
2.00pm 

Gunton  
Primary 
Acadmey 

Teddy Bearsô 
Picnic 

Tuesday 21st 
August 

10.00am 
-12.00pm 

The Limes 
Primary 
Academy 

StayônôPlay 

Saturday 1st 
September 

10.00am-
2.00pm 

The Limes 
Primary 
Academy 

Family Day 

*There are still places available for our VIP tour but  
places must be booked ahead of the date.  To book  

places, please email us on:  
office@thelimesacademy.org 

Further information will be sent out shortly!  

Shape our School 

Breakfast and After 
School Club 

We will shortly be sending out a brief 
questionnaire to all parents of 
children who have accepted places at 
The Limes about Breakfast and After 
School Club provision.   

We would like to be able to provide 
this child care option to parents, but 
need to know what demand there is 
for this before we can start to plan 
the provision in more detail. 

We thank you in advance for your 
help with this! 


